From: Chris McInnis

Sent: Wednesday, March 1, 2023 9:10 PM **To:** ppmclerks <ppmclerks@london.ca> **Cc:** Trosow, Sam <strosow@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] request to speak at the SPPC meeting for Strategic Plan March 8

Hello Clerks Office,

I would like to speak in person at the March 8th PPM on the Strategic plan.

I am someone who uses our protected bike lanes on a daily basis, and want to voice my support for continued investment in safer active transport for Londoners.

Note of consent: I am happy to have this email, my name, remarks and any other details recorded and shared as part of this process.